Safety Management Council Meeting Minutes
May 16, 2019
The meeting was held at the Sydney DOT stop.  Approximately 50 members attended. The meeting was called to order at 8:00am by Tim Doyle.
1. Maine State Police Troop K invited MMTA members to observe inspections at the Sydney scales. Troopers selectively performed Level 1, 2 and 3 inspections while groups of members broke up and watched. Troopers shared step by step information on how they inspect the commercial motor vehicles. Many members brought their technicians with them to observe. The Troopers were very welcoming and answered many questions. Thank you Troop K for your professionalism and keeping our highways safe!
The next Safety Management Council meeting will be held at MMTA’s office in Augusta on August 15th, 2019.
Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at approximately 11:00am.
Respectfully Submitted, 
Norman Patchell
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